
Garden Oaks Gazette

circulation 1600

MAY 1986

*******************************************************************************

Jim Alexander, President
1563 Sue Barnett
Houston, TX 77-018
956-2582

Willard Mills, Treasurer
907 West 41st Street
Houston, TX 77018
686-6592

Betty Cole, Editor
524 West 31st Street
Houston, TX 77018
869-6620

*******************************************************************************

Report of the April Meeting

The guest speaker at the April meeting was Cheryl Luck, a Garden Oaks
resident and interior designer. Cheryl gave practical suggestions on how to
make the typical cottage-type house appear larger and how to add space to your
home without major remodeling.

Due to the continuing unsuccessful struggle to obtain ownership of the
Civic Club building from the City of Houston, plus the progressive
deterioration of the structure, the decision was made to hold future civic
club meetings elsewhere.

A delicious assortment of refreshments was enjoyed by all, compliments of
Grace Blair.

Beginning at the May 6 meeting, a special cash drawing will be held for
$20. To be eligible, you must be a current dues-paying member of the Civic
Club and you must be present to win. If the individual whose name is drawn is
not present, the $20 will remain in the treasury and be added to the June
drawing.
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CIVIC CLUB MEETING: TUESDAY, MAY 6, 1986, 7:00 P.M.

LOCATION: GARDEN OAKS BAPTIST CHURCH

Child Care will be provided.

DOOR PRIZE: Sharon Lauder of the Real Estate Professionals says an apologetic
"Oops!" for forgetting the April 1 meeting. However, Sharon promises that
there will be two door prizes on May 6!! So if you felt lucky in April, come
on back because your chances are twice as good in May.

If "rewards" are an incentive for you, this is one Civic Club meeting you
won't want to miss!

2 DOOR PRIZES!! $20 CASH!! FREE BIRD HOUSES!!








